
summerautumnl ily@gmail.com
to Matthew, Wayne, william, Robin, Cityclerk. Eric ;
Robin we can 6talk it up to a misundeEtanding. Please preserve all cell phones or iPads cunently and previously assigned to the Police Departm

cell phones are not deleted. t have several requests dating back to 2$18 and I want to ensure no lMessages and text are not deleted. As you knol

the aforementioned documenls for ffil ffi .

Senl from my iPhone

On Oct 1, 2021. at 8:31 AM, Fenwick, Rsbin <dEruuiek@psGsange,org> wrote:

Greg,

I will provide you lArith an estimate to review the text mess4es again and researeh whether the cases mentioned have exemptions. Again, ot

of review. The other information redacted was medica[ information and redacted pursuant to F.S. Chapter 119.071 (4XbX .

I have alsn entered the request for the celf phone invoice mentioned below.

Robin Feawick, l[}lC
City Clerk
City ofPort Orange

1000 City Center Circle I Port Orange, FL 32129
Ofrce: 386.5O6.5563 | Email:
Website: w.port-orangc.erg
<image00ljpg>

Citg ofPort arange Core Values:

Commitment, Adaptabilifg, Eespecl Btfuics and Integi$ P.A.R.E.)

Tell us how we did!

Click Here to Take the Cled<'s Office Satisfaction Survey

httpsJlmail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=rm&ogbl#search/in%3Asent+potential+litigation/FMfcgzGkbDftgsBtvkZjPWxkWgxSqFTq 111


